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Summary 

 

Members are requested to consider information provided by Ofsted in order to inform the 

Review of Inclusion in Schools.  Feedback will also be provided on recent visits to schools. 

 

Detail 

 

1. In order to inform the review, the Senior Her Majesty’s Inspector for the North East, 
Yorkshire and Humber Region, Ofsted, will be in attendance at the meeting.  This will 
enable the Committee to receive information on Ofsted’s perspective on the regional 
and national issue of exclusions and inclusive education. 

 
2. Members received information from Academy Trusts at the meeting in March.  

Following the meeting, Members of the Committee have undertaken visits to the 
schools.  The notes of the following visits will be provided to the Committee: 
     
- Outwood Academy Bishopsgarth 

 
- North Shore Academy 
 

- St Michael’s / Chair of Pupil Inclusion Panel 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer: Peter Mennear   
Post:  Scrutiny Officer             
Tel.: 01642 528957  
Email: peter.mennear@stockton.gov.uk 
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